
 HOUSATONIC RIVER 
ESTUARY 
COMMISSION 

Memo 
To: City of Shelton City/Town Clerk 
 City of Derby City Clerk 
 City of Milford City Clerk 
 Town of Orange Town Clerk 
 Town of Ansonia Town Clerk 
 Town of Stratford Town Clerk 
From: Marianne Chaya, Clerk, Housatonic River Estuary Commission 
CC: Bob Gesullo, Chairman  
 Ron Herrick, Shelton Community Center 
Date: 03/09/09 
Re: March Meeting Cancellation 

 
Bob Gesullo, Chairman of the Housatonic River Estuary Commission has cancelled 
the regularly scheduled March 26, 2009 meeting. 
The Commission will hold a Special meeting in April, date, place and time to be 
determined. 
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